
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 23, 2000 
 
 
Mr. Rich Booms 
Booms Stone Company 
12275 Dixie 
Redford, MI 48239 
 
Dear Rich: 
 
In grateful appreciation for the effort you contributed toward the successful completion of 
the Marriot at Centerpoint, Etkin Equities would like to treat you and your spouse or 
significant other to a “Construction Team” party to be held in the main ballroom of the 
hotel. 
 
The event will be Saturday, November 18th from 6:30 PM until 10:00 PM. The evening 
will include a chef’s table selection of hors d’oeuvres, pastas, and carvings from 6:30 to 
8:30, followed by sweets from 7:00 to 9:00.  Complimentary beer and wine will be 
served throughout the evening. A cash bar will also be available for mixed drinks. 
 
We are extremely proud of Detroit’s newest and best Marriot and are equally proud to 
have had professional’s like yourself associated with the project. 
 
Thanks again. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
ETKIN EQUITIES 
 

 
 
Robert W. Bednas 
Senior Vice President 


